
TCDN  
PUBLIC SESSION - Board Minutes 

May 21, 2019 
WASC Site 

  
Board members present:  Dana Semos, Renee Pollins, Diane Ibrahim, Kevin Bovard, Jennifer 
Peck, Gina Pierson Furia, Jo Park, Corinne Weidner, Shirley Robinson, Dan Grodner 
 
Director: Theresa Snyder 
 
Guest: Sid Gilford 
 
Absent: Lisa Godlewski, Tom Saylor, Karen Golden 
 
Previous Session Minutes:   
The Board considered the draft minutes of the April 2019 Board meeting.  Jo moved to approve 
the minutes; Diane seconded the motion.  The present Board members voted unanimously to 
approve the Board meeting minutes as written. 
 
Director’s Report: 
Theresa reported that she met with the WSSD school district and had a positive discussion.  Of 
note, the school district will be starting a study to change the start times for school, so that high 
schoolers will begin later.  This will likely have a trickle down effect on the elementary school 
start time.  They also discussed possibility of bussing from WASC in the morning, which will be 
further explored. 
 
Theresa also reported that enrollment thus far for summer camp 2019 is lower than last year’s.  
Sid Gilford, SASC and BSC teacher, attended the meeting and expressed interest in teaching at 
summer camp, but noted uncertainty as a result of current enrollment levels.  Theresa will 
increase advertising and other recruitment efforts for summer camp.  
 
The Board adjourned to closed session. 
 
 


